SPACE TECHNOLOGY PROGRAMME

CEDAT is developing a project proposal whose objective is to start teaching a programme in Space Technology. The Principal has been in contact with Dr Stefano Colafranceschi, a senior fellow researcher with the European Organisation of Nuclear Research in Switzerland, regarding this programme. 

It is expected that training in this programme will start next academic year 2013/14.  The project concerns a space application which will be developed in Uganda. Students will have the unique chance to study advanced subjects and perform activities in space studies. This creates an opportunity for having a space-camp in Uganda. 

